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for Primrose Hill 

CAAC

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

5 August 2020

Chesterfield House Flat 4 1B King Henry's Road NW3 3QP 2020/2708/P

We oppose the loss of smaller dwellings in the area, although we acknowledge that policy allows for the loss 

of one unit in any building. In this case we seek verification there is no cumulative loss of more than 1 dwelling 

in the building as a whole.

The proposed double glazing could be acceptable, but we need detailed drawings showing that the 

replacement  windows match the existing in materials and details to maintain the consistent appearance of the 

building as a whole. We seek a condition to achieve this.

 

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair
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